
LegCo Committee meetings

The following is issued on behalf of the Legislative Council Secretariat:

     The closed meeting of the Legislative Council (LegCo) Public Accounts
Committee (PAC) originally scheduled for tomorrow (December 18) at 8.30am has
been rescheduled.
 
     PAC will hold a public hearing on Chapter 1 of the Director of Audit's
Report No. 71 (Centre for Food Safety: Management of food safety) tomorrow at
9am in Conference Room 1 of the LegCo Complex.
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